Minutes of Patient Participation Group 26/3/14
Attendees MO, GR,EB, HJ,
Minutes of last meeting from 13/12/13-had not been sent out on 13/12/13-apologised and to be sent out.

Initial comments
HJ explained todays meeting was called to discuss the patient questionnaire and needed to be done prior to the end of March as required by our contractual agreement. Suggested several dates should be sent out and choose the date where the most number could attend.

Discussed the findings of the patient questionnaire 

Discussed the appointments system

Felt “nobody listens to you” and “all the receptionists need to be at the same level”. In particular this relates to the fact that if there are no more appointments patients should be told that they will get a call back and not have to insist. 




Action for receptionists to say that as there are no more  

                                                     appointments patients can expect a call back by 2pm.

We discussed the opening times it was felt these were fine as there is a lot of flexi time working
We discussed our surgery

Discussion revolved around the welcome. It was felt the practice is generally tidy and not unwelcome physically. However “the toilet was very untidy today”. HJ explained currently in negotiations with the cleaning and estates services to improve general tidiness. It was felt the welcome more importantly depended on the reception staff. as “[they are] the 1st person we speak to and that is the problem”. HJ explained the enormous strain on the reception staff due to having to serve patients with a wide variety of conditions both physical and mental who can sometimes be rude or abusive. However also explained have conducted training for the reception staff and this is a rolling programme




Action to ensure reception staff continue with their 

                                                 training to try and improve patient experience of initial 

                                                 contact.

Discussed clinical care. 

This seemed positive in the main in the questionnaire and there were no concerns raised by the group. It was felt often patients would often rather see a specific doctor to help build up a relationship and so the dr would know the patients particular past history. 
Next meeting-as explained a number of dates will be sent and greater numbers will be encouraged to attend to mirror the last PPG meeting in December which was felt to be more representative. 

